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APAC
September 17, 1991

Members Present: Roland Barden, Chair; Earl Alberts, Robert McGahey,
Paul Beare, Cheri Brown, Louis DeMaio, Ted Gracyk, David Olday, Margaret
Moore, Sam Roy, Jim Walker, Mary Ann Zarrett, Les Bakke

School Psych

Barden reported that discussions of the School Psychology will continute
throughout the month and the proposal will be brought back to APAC about
the first of November.

Teaching of Statistics at the Graduate Level.

Academic Affairs will monitor that these courses are not taught to low
numbers of students. As long as enrollments hold up, departments will
be allowed to teach the statistics course that is good for the type of
method they are trying to work into their curriculum.

Grade Appeal Procedure

Subcommittee has been working on this and will bring a proposal to the
next APAC meeting.

Deadlines
Committee discussed moving the deadline date ahead for new program and
major revision in program.
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